
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 
SATS WEEK ARRANGEMENTS 

            
 
Dear Parents, 
 
SATs week (w/b Monday 13th May) is nearly here! Year 6 have been working extremely hard 
to prepare for the challenges that lie ahead. We would like to take this opportunity to remind 
you of the importance of your child attending school on time and every day during the 
week. In the event of illness, please contact the school by 8.15am at the latest so we can 
give advice on the most appropriate course of action. 
 
Breakfast Club 
 
In order to settle the children in to the school day as quickly and smoothly as possible during 
SATs week, we will be running an early morning breakfast club. In previous years, children 
have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to eat together and socialise before the tests start.  
The club will be open between 8 and 8.35am on Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 
15th and Thursday 16th.  Children need to enter via the school office entrance no earlier than 
8am. Children will be able to go directly to their classrooms on these days once they have 
finished eating their breakfast.   
 
A variety of food options will be available to the children each day. These will include: a 
variety of cereals; toast with a selection of spreads; fresh fruit; cold meats and cheeses; fruit 
juice; tea and hot chocolate. We will also provide a daily ‘special’ which varies through the 
week.  If you would like your child to take advantage of this facility, there will be a charge of 
£1.50 per day or £5 for all 4 days. This needs to be paid through Arbor (our online 
payment system) in advance, by Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Please complete the slip below indicating how many/which days you would like your child to 
attend and any dietary requirements your child may have. 
 
 
SATs Week Fun Day 
There will be no tests on Friday 17th May. Consequently, we will be holding a Year 6 ‘Fun 
Day’ in recognition of the children’s hard work in the build-up to SATs week. The children will 
have a variety of fun, outdoor activities on offer so will need to ensure they have their PE kits 
in school.  
 
Ice Cream  
On our fun afternoon, we have secured a booking with an ice cream man.  If you would like 
your child to receive an ice cream/lolly at the special subsidised rate of £1.50, please send in 



the exact money on the day with your child. There will be an opportunity for parents and 
siblings to treat themselves at the end of the school day too (however these will be charged 
at standard prices). 
 
Please complete the slip below, indicating permission for your child to purchase an ice 
cream. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our team.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
LM.Phillips 
UKS2 Phase Leader 

 

 
SATS BREAKFAST CLUB 

Dear Mrs Phillips, 
 
Child’s name: _________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 
My child would like to attend Breakfast Club on the following days: 
 

Monday 13th May  

Tuesday 14th May  

Wednesday 15th May  

Thursday 16th May  

 
 
I have paid online (please tick to confirm).  
 
My child has the following dietary requirements:  
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed _______________________________ (parent/carer) 
 

 
 

FUN DAY ICE CREAM 
 
I give permission for my child to purchase an ice cream on the SATs Fun Day. 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________ (parent/guardian) 

 
 

 


